
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Date: 21.11.2021 

Second Notification for PG Final Year (2 Yrs Programme) Students  

 

1. As approved by the competent authority, all final year PG students who have been vaccinated at 

least 1st dose for COVID 19 will be allowed to come to the institute/hostel, subject to the 

recommendation from the Supervisor, the Head of Department and their Parent.  

2. All final year PG students, who have been vaccinated at least 1st dose need the prior 

permission from the wardens (warden of Hall 4 for boys students and warden of Hall 13 for 

Girls students) to come to the hostel. The room allotment and hostel registration will be 

carried out in the respective hostel. This hostel allotment is purely temporary, and the 

allotment of the hostel and room may be changed based on the situation. 

3. All students need to bring a copy of the vaccination certificate. At the security gate, they may 

be asked to show through the CoWIN website also. 

4. All the students (Single/Double dose vaccinated) need to bring their RT-PCR NEGATIVE 

report, which is not earlier than 72 hrs. 

5. Parents/ accompanying persons (maximum 2 persons) will be allowed to go inside the 

campus with a student for a short period of time. However, parents/ accompanying persons 

have also brought their RT-PCR NEGATIVE report, which is not earlier than 72 hrs. They 

need to leave the campus on the same day. 

6. The declaration forms in the prescribed format [available on the student notice of the institute 

website dated 15.10.2021] for the hostel boarders signed by the student, supervisor and the HoD 

and parent’s declaration forms must be submitted to the following mail id prior to your entry into 

the campus, if not yet submitted:  

                                    hall13@admin.nitdgp.ac.in [PG final year Girls Students] 

                       hall4@admin.nitdgp.ac.in [PG final year Boys students] 

7. The food may be available on payment basis with prior information from the guest house or two 

canteens in front of Hall 5 or Wonder Café  or Hall 12 canteen on the payment basis. 
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8.  The students are asked to bring the essential things so that they do not need to go outside. Once 

they will start to stay in the hostel they will not be allowed to go outside the campus without 

prior permission of the warden. All the students need to follow the SoP as issued by the Ministry 

of Health & Family Welfare issued from time to time. 

 

9. You may contact the following persons regarding your hostel.  

For Hall 4: Sri Gopal Chandra Mandi 
                    E-mail: gcm.4p894@min.nitdgp.ac.in 
                   Mobile: 9434788084 
For Hall 13: Smt. Doli Mukherjee, 

                                             Email: dm.4p149@min.nitdgp.ac.in 
                     Mobile: 9434788088 

 
 
 
 
 
         Chief Warden         Dean (S/W) 
 
 
 
 


